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08 April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
   

EASTER REVISION 
 
I are writing to remind you of the importance of the forthcoming GCSE/BTEC/A-level examinations 
that will be starting in May and to ask you to stress to your child the importance of using the Easter 
holidays for study and serious revision. 
 
Please find attached a copy of suggested Easter revision activities for each subject.  In addition to 
these, there is a range of online resources available such as BBC bitesize, GCSE Pod and Seneca 
learning.  Teachers have also been using Google Classrooms to give more specific revision ideas. 
 
Of course, I understand the need for students to have time to rest and recuperate from a very busy 
term, but revision should also be a priority at this time. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the upcoming examinations, please email myself, 
exams@buckinghamschool.org or contact your child’s subject teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr J Dunckley 
Assistant Headteacher – Curriculum 
jdunckley@buckinghamschool.org 
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